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Heller Announces Funding for Lake Tahoe Transit Funding
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) has awarded close to a $1 million to the Tahoe Transportation District to replace its old diesel and gasoline buses with newer alternative fuel powered buses. 
“I am pleased that the Administration has made this federal money available.  Lake Tahoe is truly one of our state’s and our country’s greatest treasures. This federal funding will contribute to the on-going efforts to maintain and protect the beauty of one of America’s most precious natural wonders,” said Heller.  
The $990,000 was provided through the Department’s Clean Fuels Grant Program (NV-58-0001-00).  This program helps communities replace their older buses with cleaner burning alternative fuel powered buses to enhance air quality.
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